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The Izaak Walton League of America (IWLA) youth 
program teaches local youth how to safely handle  
firearms in a hunting environment. The main focus of the 
program is safety and education.  When the group meets, 
the practices are lead by coaches who teach in various 
categories of shooting and hunter safety training.   The 
members of the program practice and train all year to 
compete in the Youth Hunter Education Challenge 
(YHEC).  This competition tests eight different categories 
including  rifle, archery, muzzleloader, shotgun, 
orienteering, hunter safety exam, hunter safety trail and 
wildlife identification. The youth  athletes better 
themselves and their communities everyday.

What’s 
coming 
up?

Coach Ben revealed that the YHEC competition is back on 
for this year!  The event has been shortened and will be 
made a one day event.  We won’t know the official changes 
and how the events will be changed until the end of april.  
This month will start on Saturday the 3rd because of 
Easter where the youth team will shoot muzzleloader as it 
could be of extra importance in this year’s competition.
  
The Girls Scouts and the Boy Scouts are also coming this 
month.  The Girl Scouts are coming for one afternoon on 
the 7th and the Boy Scout are coming on 10th and 11th for a 
typical trip.  This would mean no practice on the 11th but 
the senior team should come and help the Boy Scouts on 
both days(see the schedule for more information).  The 
month will end with practice on the 18th and 25th and it 
will mark the end to a busy month and we should know the 
finalized plans for the YHEC competition.
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Schedule 
Saturday, April 3rd                 12:00-4:00                  Muzzleloader

Wednesday, April 7th 12:00-4:30 Girl Scouts

Saturday April 10th 8:30-4:00 Boy Scouts

Sunday, April 11th 9:00-3:00 Boy Scouts

Sunday, April 18th 12:00-4:00 Practice

Sunday, April 25th 12:00-4:00 Practice

Author Notes

If any reader would like to make any suggestions or 
ideas for articles email me at 
alexander.bokelman@gmail.com
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